
Dear Frog Family,

Please join us at the Victoria Fine Arts Center 

on Thursday December 7th for our Holiday Sing

The program will begin at 6:00 p.m. students in 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade will be performing.

The pieces that students will be performing include: Holly Jolly Christmas, Rudolph the Red-Nosed Reindeer, Jingle 

Bell Rock, and more! 

It is important that every student make their best effort to attend this program. Every voice is important to make our 

performance a success! 

We hope to see you on the 7th!

Jennifer Woods

Music Teacher, O’Connor Elementary School

P.S. Students, if  you would like to practice at home, please make use of  the QR codes below!

When should students arrive? Students should arrive to the FAC no later than 5:30 p.m.

Where should students go upon arrival?  Your student should enter through the main doors of  the FAC, enter 

the auditorium, and find their classroom teacher who will tell them where to sit.

What should students wear? Dress your best! Holiday colors (red and green) are encouraged and OC uniforms 

are always welcome (navy or green)!
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